
dear sirs. 
I object most strongly to any reduction in the green belt, but, these two sites are particuly sensitive. 
wootton village is already dangerously overloaded with vehicles at school times. the whole area is a 
water 
shed which already has caused houses to be flooded on cumnor road so any further development  
should not further exacerbate  this problem. the whole drainage system both foul & storm are presently 
inadequate and need constant 
 serviceing. any significant development will require much improvement to the general infrastructure 
 
 
                               yours sincerely   a.j.white 45. wootton village. 
                                                      boars hill. oxford 
                                                       OX15HP 
 


